LIMERICK CITY AND COUNTY COUNCIL
MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF NEWCASTLE WEST

MEETING TO BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY 7" APRIL, 2021

Notice of Motion submitted by Councillor L. Galvin

| will move at the next Meeting that the overgrowth/scrub be cut back and cleared away at the
entrance to the Grove Road from the Hill Road on the right hand side next to St. Ita’s Terrace in
the interest of the Abbeyfeale Tidy Towns and crime safety.

REPLY:

This area will be cut back within the next 3 weeks.

John Sheehan,
Senior Executive Engineer,

Municipal District of Newcastle West
29" March, 2021.



LIMERICK CITY AND COUNTY COUNCIL
MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF NEWCASTLE WEST

MEETING TO BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY 7" APRIL, 2021

Notice of Motion submitted by Councillor J. Scanlan

I will move at the next Meeting that flashing speed signage be put in place between the speed
limit at Ballymackessy towards Knockane, Newcastle West in the interest of safety

REPLY:
Flashing speed signage has already been erected at the above location.

Additional road marking will be put in place within the next few weeks.

John Sheehan,

Senior Executive Engineer,

Municipal District of Newcastle West
29" March, 2021.



LIMERICK CITY AND COUNTY COUNCIL
MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF NEWCASTLE WEST

MEETING TO BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY 7" APRIL, 2021

Notice of Motion submitted by Councillor M. Collins

| will move at the next Meeting that Limerick City & Co Council would look at installing traffic
calming measures/signage at the approach to Dromcollogher/Broadford GAA grounds on the
Regional Road at Dromcollogher.

REPLY:

A review will be carried out on the existing signage and road markings in this area and
improvements will be carried out as appropriate.

John Sheehan,

Senior Executive Engineer,

Municipal District of Newcastle West
29h March, 2021.



